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Abstract

In this present investigation, we report a novel tungsten trioxide (WO ) nanorods were successfully synthesized by the

simple hydrothermal environment. The as-synthesized rod-like WO  were characterized by various spectroscopic and

analytical techniques such as X-ray diffraction (XRD) UV-vis spectroscopy analysis (UV-DRS). The structural morphology

and their elements were confirmed by scanning electron microscopy (SEM) and energy-dispersive X-ray spectroscopy

(EDX). It was found that the rod-like structure of WO  was successfully confirmed by transmission electron microscopy

(TEM). The synthesized WO  exhibits an excellent photocatalytic activity which may be attributed to the improved charge

separation and complete degradation of RhB dye solution within 70 min. The photocatalyst efficiency was further tested

towards the effect of dye concentration and effect of different catalyst weight. The involvement of.OH in the

photocatalytic reaction was evidenced using radical quenching experiment with employing different scavengers. A

possible degradation mechanism was proposed for the semiconductors and possible reasons for the enhancement of

visible-light photocatalytic efficiency were discussed. This study could provide a new approach to construct a novel

photocatalysts and a promising candidate catalyst for poisonous wastewater treatment in the near future. © RASĀYAN.

All rights reserved.

Author keywords

Hydrothermal Photocatalyst RhB dye The mechanism WO

 Selvam, V.; Department of Chemistry, The MDT Hindu College, Manonmaniam Sundaranar University, Tirunelveli,

Tamil Nadu, India;

© Copyright 2018 Elsevier B.V., All rights reserved.

 Export  Download  ▻More...

Rasayan Journal of Chemistry

Volume 11, Issue 4, October-December 2018, Article number RJC-3076/2018, Pages 1405-1414

3



a

b

c

  View additional affiliations

3

3

3

3

3

ISSN: 09741496
Source Type: Journal
Original language: English

DOI: 10.31788/RJC.2018.1143076
Document Type: Article
Publisher: Rasayan Journal of Chemistry, c/o Dr. Pratima Sharma

 

Cited by 7 documents

Tao, Y. , Zhang, M. , Huang, D.

Photocatalytic degradation and
mechanism of tetracycline by
metal doped WO3 | 金属掺杂
WO3光催化降解四环素性能及
机理

(2023) Huanjing Kexue
Xuebao/Acta Scientiae
Circumstantiae

Shinde, P.H. , Padwal, Y. ,
Waghadkar, Y.

ZnS–MoS2 nano-
heterostructure: efficient
photocatalyst for dye removal
under sunlight

(2023) Journal of Materials
Science: Materials in Electronics

Shandilya, P. , Sambyal, S. ,
Sharma, R.

Properties, optimized
morphologies, and advanced
strategies for photocatalytic
applications of WO3 based
photocatalysts

(2022) Journal of Hazardous
Materials

View details of all 7 citations

Inform me when this document
is cited in Scopus:

Related documents

Find more related documents in
Scopus based on:

 ▻

Set citation

alert  ▻

Set citation

feed

 ▻Authors  ▻Keywords





https://www.scopus.com/home.uri?zone=header&origin=recordpage
https://www.scopus.com/home.uri?zone=header&origin=recordpage
https://www.scopus.com/freelookup/form/author.uri?zone=TopNavBar&origin=NO%20ORIGIN%20DEFINED



